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A warm welcome back everyone after what has now already been a week and a half! If you thought the 
summer flew by quickly, just wait until you see how quickly the first half term is going to do so. Staff 
are already organising trips and events for the coming weeks and months, as well as fundraisers for 

our fabulous school; all whilst continuing to provide a rich and stimulating curriculum for all our pupils. We 
hope you are as excited about this academic year as we are and we look forward to keeping you updated 
each day via our school and clas X feed (the new name for Twitter, which is definitely going to take some 
getting used to!) as well as the usual communication playforms such as these newsletters, Marvellous Me 
and our website.
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Concordia Multi Academy Trust
As from 1st September 2023 we officially 
became part of Concordia Multi Academy 
Trust and we are very excited about the road 
ahead and all of the amazing opportunities 
that being a part of a larger family can 
bring us - as well of all the ‘Wimboldsley 
wonderfulness’ and ways that make us so 
‘outstanding’ that we too can share wider 
with other professionals alike.

Kitchen
Thank you again for bearing with us 
whilst we resolve kitchen issues here 
in school. As many of you know or are 
aware, Wimboldsley is a beautiful school, 
encapsulating the old and the new. 
Our kitchen is set and originates in the 
older part of the building and naturally 
things need maintaining and sometimes 
repairing over time. The trust has been 
of great assistance with prioritising 
works, funds and support - all required to 
working towards ensuring things can run 
smoothly and as they should. We will keep 
you updated and really appreciate your 
understanding.

Office
We all said our farewells and best wishes to 
Mrs Kempson at the end of last academic 
year and as much as she is missed, we are 
of course looking forward to welcoming a 
new administrative assistant into the office 
who will hopefully become another warm 
and familiar face to you all. Whilst we await 
a suitable candidate to start with us, the 
office is currently being ‘manned’ by myself 
and other staff members. Please continue 
to contact us as usual via our telephone 
number and admin email address below 
should you need.

Attendance
It is imperative that I remind all families (particularly at 
the start of the new academic year but also continually) 
that holidays during term time will not be authorised 
unless there are exceptional circumstances as defined 
by the Dept of Education. As a professional but also as 
a parent, I can understand the desire for holidays to be 
taken inside of term time but it is my responsibility to 
advise you accordingly. 

Punctuality is also of great importance and 
something that we as a school and yourselves as 
families instil in your children. We are retaining the 25 
minute drop off period to assist you in ensuring that 
children have arrived at the school gate each morning 
by 8.55am (if you wish to park and walk your child 
to the gate, please ensure the lay by is kept clear for 
people who wish to 'drop and go'). This means that all 
children will be present in their classrooms by 9am, 
at which time, registers close and learning promptly 
begins. Thank you for your support with this.

SENCo
Mrs Whiston has now officially and efficiently 
taken on the role of school SENCo and has 
already been making contact with families, 
as well as arranging and setting up drop-in 
sessions for you to schedule and attend as 
required. We are certain that her invaluable 
knowledge and experience will be a great 
asset to school, families and pupils.

Jeans for genes
Next Monday 18th September we will be 
holding our annual ‘jeans for genes’ fundraising 
event. Pupils and staff are asked to come into 
school in their usual polo shirts / sweatshirts 
but can wear jeans for the day. We ask that a £1 
donation is brought into school on the day.
More about this charity and event can be found 
using this link: https://www.jeansforgenes.org/
schools

Tesco Stronger Starts
HELP WIMBOLDSLEY WIN 

UP TO £1500
Wimboldsley is delighted to have been 

chosen for in-store voting in Tesco in the 
hopes of winning the highest amount 

of £1500 to improve our outdoor space 
for both physical and mental wellbeing. 

When you are shopping in any of the 
TESCO tores below, please put your 

token in the Wimboldsley box. 

L Warmingham Mdlwch Exp L
L Northwich  Superstore L
L Northwich Regency Exp L

L Weaverham Express  L
L Holmes Chapel Exp L 

L Wheelock St Mdwch Exp L
L Northwich Chst Rd Exp L
L Winsford Delamere Exp L



ACORNS HAZEL

HORSE CHESTNUT

WILLOW OAK
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